
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE PAYMENT DELAYS 
 

May 22, 2012 
 
 
 
In an effort to assist providers with future budgeting and planning, we have compiled 
the below list of possible payment delays related to State holidays and year-end 
processing requirements.  In each of these cases a delay of up to two business days 
may occur.  
 
Of course every effort will be made to minimize or eliminate delays whenever 
possible, but we wanted all providers to be aware of the possibilities.  More detailed 
information will follow as each date approaches. 
 
 

Holiday / Event Payment Date(s) Possibly Affected 

Independence Day 07/03/2012; 07/10/2012 

Labor Day 9/4/2012 

Columbus Day 10/9/2012 

Election Day 11/6/2012 

Veterans Day 11/13/2012 

Thanksgiving  11/20/2012; 11/27/2012 

Christmas Day 12/25/2012 

New Years 1/1/2013 

 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 


